


35 Heaven and earth will disappear, but my words will never 
disappear.

Matthew 24:35 NL T



1 In the beginning the Word already existed. The Word was with 
God, and the Word was God. 2 He existed in the beginning with 
God. 3 God created everything through him, and nothing was 
created except through him. 4 The Word gave life to everything 
that was created, and his life brought light to everyone. 5 The 
light shines in the darkness, and the darkness can never 
extinguish it.

John 1:1-5 NL T



1 I will praise you, O LORD, with all my heart; before the "gods" I 
will sing your praise. 2 I will bow down toward your holy temple 
and will praise your name for your love and your faithfulness, for 
you have exalted above all things your name and your word. 

Psalm 138:1-2 NIV



2 In the last days, the mountain of the LORD’s house will be the 
highest of all - the most important place on earth. It will be 
raised above the other hills, and people from all over the world 
will stream there to worship. 3 People from many nations will 
come and say, “Come, let us go up to the mountain of the 
LORD, to the house of Jacob’s God. There he will teach us his 
ways, and we will walk in his paths.” For the LORD’s teaching 
will go out from Zion; his word will go out from Jerusalem. 

Isaiah 2:2-3 NL T



7 But if we walk in the light, as he is in the light, we have 
fellowship with one another, and the blood of Jesus, his Son, 
purifies us from all sin. 

1 John 1:7 NIV



32 They said to each other, “Didn’t our hearts burn within us as 
he talked with us on the road and explained the Scriptures to 
us?” 33 And within the hour they were on their way back to 
Jerusalem.

Luke 24:32-33 NL T


